

TOWN OF WESTWOOD COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

TODD KORCHIN, DPW DIRECTOR BRENDAN RYAN, DEPUTY DIRECTORIOPERATIONS MANAGER

JAMES McCARTHY, FACILITIES MANAGER

January 20, 2023

Re: FY 24 Re-Surfacing

Dear Resident:

The Town of Westwood is anticipating the start of its annual roadway resurfacing program in July 2023. Subsequent to this re-surfacing the Town imposes a five-year moratorium on street openings covering these newly paved streets. If you have any plans for repairs, connections or new construction now would be the time to address the situation. Please remember no work is allowed in the Town layout from November 15 – April 1.

The streets being considered for pavement preservation during FY 24 are:

Canton Street Clapboardtree Street Coach Lane Manor Lane Meadowbrook Road Milk Street.

If there are any questions or comments, feel free to contact Todd Korchin @ 781-251-2578 or tkorchin@townhall.westwood.ma.us or Brendan Ryan @ 781-320-1038 or bryan@townhall.westwood.ma.us.

Very truly yours,

Todd Korchin

Director of Public Works

N: highway/paving/2021-2025/FY 24resurfacing TK/cjb